
5th June 2020 

Dear families of Caterpillars and Tadpoles,  

It has been lovely to welcome some of the children back into school this week and see their happy, 

cheery faces. We hope those that are at home are still happy and that you are all well. Please 

continue to keep in touch via email or posting on ClassList, we love to know how they are getting on.  

 

Next week our learning is based around the stories ‘The Bad-Tempered Ladybird’ and ‘The Very Lazy 

Ladybird.’ Please watch the stories shared by us and discuss the stories. We shall be working on 

doubling and halving in school and would like them to have a go at home as well. We will be using 

ladybird pictures to support this as well as playing games with dice and dominoes where we find the 

double.  

 

Our challenge this week is to create a ladybird that shows a double fact for maths. Like last week the 

children can use any materials they wish. This week can they try and find an alternative way of 

creating their work? They could even try a couple of ways showing different doubles.   

 

     
 

   
 

Please take care of yourselves and remember we are thinking of you.  

Kind regards 

All staff in EYFS.  


